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What a show and what a Year 6 class! We're unbelievably proud of our talented   

pupils- comedians, actors, singers and true entertainers. The whole school sang 

their hearts out in support and raised the roof in true St Anne’s style!  

A huge thank you to all the families, parents and friends who came to support and 

an extra special shout-out to the brave parents who took part- you were amazing 

sports! Feel free to reach out if you need any additional grammar lessons!  

We wish you every success in the next chapter of your lives! This wonderful bunch 

are going to be a huge miss in our school. Forever part of the St Anne's family.   



Head Teacher: Mrs S Binks   Minds to learn hearts to care. 

 



Head Teacher: Mrs S Binks   Minds to learn hearts to care. 

 



Head Teacher: Mrs S Binks   Minds to learn hearts to care. 

 

Year 3 Visit to the Mining Gallery 

Last Week Year Three had a wonderful visit to the Mining Gallery in Town. We        

enjoyed a lovely summer's day walking to the Gallery. Once there, we studied Mining 

artefacts and discussed the mines that were so important to our town and region. 

Later, we visited the Gallery's artwork and looked at the work of Tom McGuiness and 

Norman Cornish. Both men worked in the mines and recorded their lives through 

some magnificent work. Later we used Tom McGuiness artwork to create some  

etchings and printing press.  
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Durham Brass 

Today, St Anne’s had the pleasure of welcoming Durham Brass to our 

school. 

Our pupils were treated to a fantastic workshop filled with music, 

dancing and laughter. This annual visit is always a highlight in our     

calendar and we are incredibly grateful for the joy it brings to our    

children. 

A special thank you Durham Brass Festival and the brilliant Mr         

Wilson’s Second Liners for another unforgettable experience. 
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EYFS Party  

We partied in style this morning with two very special surprise visitors!  

A huge thank you to our wonderful families for your kind donations—

your generosity truly made the day special.  

Also a big thank you to Pizza Inc in Bishop Auckland for supplying our 

children and staff with fantastic pizza!  

We wrapped up the year in the best way possible, celebrating our    

amazing children!  

Thank you once again for your continued support. It means so much and 

is always greatly appreciated 
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On behalf of all the staff and governors of St Anne’s, we 

would like to wish you all a wonderful summer break with 

your friends and family. 

 

See you all in September 
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